
 

 

The 4th Grade class is ready to say “Farewell” to Willow Creek Elementary  
& Step-Up to Northpointe Intermediate!  Let’s send them off in style! 

4th Grade parents sponsor the annual Step Up Party.  This year’s party will be on the last day of school,  
Thursday, May 27th from 10:00 to 1:00.  It will include fun games & activities, snacks, music, snow cones, and end with a 

pizza Lunch in the classroom. 
  

VOLUNTEERS The district is allowing PARENTS/LEGAL GUARDIANS to attend as a volunteer/spectator. We are limited to 
2 PARENTS/LEGALGUARDIANS PER STUDENT, and you MUST sign up BY MAY 14th to participate.  If you are not on the 

sign up genius, you will not receive a badge on party day or be allowed entry.  
 

NO OTHER GUESTS/SIBLINGS/STROLLERS/PETS WILL BE ALLOWED ENTRY TO THIS EVENT 
VOLUNTEERS/PARTICIPANTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED INSIDE THE BUILDING FOR ANY REASON 

VOLUNTEERS/PARTICIPANTS MUST WEAR MASKS 
DAY’S SCHEDULE: 

9:00 Drive Through Clap Out – Parents decorate vehicles & drive through the car rider line to cheer on their 4th grader 
10:00 – 1:00 Step-Up Party Celebration Located on the WCES Playground.  

1:00  Pizza Lunch (students only) in the classroom. Students may bring sack lunch or purchase lunch if preferred.   


